
1 January 2023


New Years message


Comrades Post 12074


The New Year has arrived and with it’s challenges and goals to be accomplished which we 

will address and as usual and under take  them with the help of our  outstanding membership.


We lost members that have gone to Valhalla in the past year and they remain with us in spirit.


We continue our efforts to our Thai community, as well as to our own comrades and their 
families.


I am hopeful that our new younger members will seek to gain officers position and bring new

Insight and innovations to our combined efforts.


Thank you all and happiest New Year.


Dr. Hector Robertin

Commander

VFW Post 12074



